
From:   Brent Warner   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 11, 2022

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0461-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The requested frequency band has been modified from 1390-2110 MHz. The FAA stated that
coordination is not required for this frequency band.


